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September 16, 2013 
 
 
Via email (prcz@naic.edu) 

 
Dr. Michael C. Nolan, Director 
Angel M. Vázquez, Spectrum Manager 
National Astronomy and Ionosphere Center 
Arecibo Observatory 
HC3 Box 53995 
Arecibo, PR 00612 
 
Gentlemen: 
 

On behalf of our client, the Archdioceses of San Juan, licensee of TV station 
WORO-DT, Fajardo, Puerto Rico, in accordance with Section 73.1030 of the FCC Rules, we 
are hereby notifying you of a proposed antenna height correction; no actual change in the 
facilities of WORO-DT is proposed. The particulars of the proposal are as follows: 
 
Proposed Facility 
 
Geographical coordinates of antenna location (NAD83): 18-18-28.8 / 65-47-39.6 (no change) 
Antenna height: 63 m AGL; 1068 m AMSL (7-meter increase) 
Antenna directivity: 12.15 dBi (no change) 
Antenna orientation: 330° true (no change) 
Proposed channel: 13 (210-216 MHz) – no change 
Type of emission: 6M00D7W (no change) 
Effective isotropic radiated power: 62.3 kW (Maximum, Circular polarization) – no change 
 

Should you find any adverse effect from this proposal, please communicate via email 
(mailto:Grafton@dlr.com), fax (941-329-6031) or regular mail, so appropriate action 
can be taken. 
 
     Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
     Grafton Olivera, P.E. 


